
The PhD students at UrbNet (Centre for Urban Networks Evolutions) would like to invite all 
PhD students at the PhD programme History, Archaeology and Classical studies to an event 
on the theme:  

How do we get our research out there? 
Time: Tuesday May 23, at 14-17 
Venue: UrbNet meeting room at Moesgård. Building 4230. 

 

Disseminating to a wider audience is an increasingly important feature of doing research. 
The public’s interest in history and archaeology is growing, and many of us wish to reach out 
to a broader public with our work. Despite this, it can be hard to find the best angle, the best 
channel or simply the time to engage in public outreach.  

To learn more about this we have invited three established researchers with long experience 
in public dissemination, to come and talk to us about their experiences, and discuss 
questions like: How do I find the good story in my research? How can I get in contact with 
the appropriate outreach channel? How do I make room for public outreach in my work 
load?  

Our second aim with this event is to create a possibility for PhD students to meet under 
stimulating but informal circumstances – to discuss and get some fresh perspectives on 
common issues over a glass of wine.  

Program: 

14.00-14.30 Rubina Raja, Professor, UrbNet Centre Director  

14.30-15.00 Mette Frisk Jensen, PhD, Project leader for danmarkshistorien.dk 

15.00-15.20 Coffee and cake 

15.20-15.50 Leif Erik Vaag, PhD, Editor of SKALK, previously editor of SPHINX 

15.50-16.20 Discussion/Panel 

16.20-17.00 Wine and snacks 

 

We hope to see many of you there! 

Please RSVP May 19th at the latest, to Hanna Dahlström, hanna.dahlstrom@cas.au.dk 

mailto:hanna.dahlstrom@cas.au.dk

